Dear Ahfachkee students and families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! Mr. Baer and | are thrilled to have
students return to our vibrant learning community for another exciting year
of growth and exploration. As we embark on this journey together, we
envision a year filled with boundless opportunities, academic excellence,
and unforgettable experiences. Our dedicated teachers and staff are
committed to nurturing every student's unique potential, fostering creativity,
and cultivating a love for learning while embracing Seminole traditions. We
encourage parents to actively engage in their child’s education by forming a
solid partnership that empowers students to thrive inside and outside the
classroom. All community members and stakeholders are integral to our
success. We encourage all stakeholders to become part of our Parent,
Teacher, and Student Organization (PTSO). We also hope you attend our

family events where the community celebrates our tribal students.

Let’'s make this academic year one of inspiration, discovery, and

accomplishment.

Please know that | am always available for suggestions on how we can
best meet your child's needs. Feel free to stop by anytime, as your input is

valuable.

Sincerely,

Assistant Principa



